
EIP
Stephen Scott to speak at 
Japanese-English 
Translation Conference

Senior associate Stephen Scott has been invited to speak at the 26th International 

Japanese-English Translation (IJET) Conference.

Stephen, who is based in the EIP office in Leeds and is a fluent speaker of Japanese, will 

talk on the role of translation in patent law.

The conference is an annual event hosted by the Japan Association of Translators for 

members of the translating and interpreting industry. The event takes place at York St 

John University from 19-21 June.
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